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GAPCCõs 25th Annual Golf Outing   

Congratulations to the top four-

somes and to the skills challenge win-

ners for their achievements at this 

yearõs very special golf outing.   

A special thank you to Bill Skinner 

with Amplifii for all his work to coor-

dinate the outing.  He started last 

year to make this event a special one 

for the GAPCC members, and it was 

an outstanding day.   

For the first time in many years, our PCC 

Postal Co-chair played golf with the PCC 

members. Omar Coleman not only 

played, he took home a trophy.  In addi-

tion, our previous postal co-chair, Maged 

Aziz came back to Atlanta to visit with 

the PCC, and he also played the round of 

golf.     

 

You can see more pictures at gapcc.net.   
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A Message from the Board ñ 

By Wanda Senne, GAPCC Industry Co -Chair  

A Message from the Board ñ 
By Omar Coleman,  OIC, Atlanta and Postal Co -Chair  

The GAPCC has had an outstanding 

year, and itõs not over yet!   

I encourage you to register for the 
December 10th Holiday Brunch.  The 

keynote speaker Maynard Benjamin, 
and updates from the USPS will be 

content you need to know.   
Thanks to our corporate sponsors, we 

are able to offer a registration fee that 

is less than half of our cost for just the 
brunch food items!   

It is also an opportunity for us to con-
sider donating food items for the At-

Atlanta District Manager 

Scott Raymond played host 
and honored all Greater 
Atlanta PCC òPlatinum Lev-
el Sponsorsó  on October 

27th during the GAPCC 
Annual District Managerõs 
Luncheon at Rayõs At Killer 

Creek on a rainy day in 
Georgia.       
DM Raymond thanked all 

the PCC Platinum members 
for their continued support 
of the Greater Atlanta 

PCC, provided information 
on the upcoming Holiday 
mailing season and outlined 

how the Postal Service is 
preparing for the sea-
son.  Industry Co-Chair 

Wanda Senne thanked the 
Platinum Sponsors and the 
Postal Service for a job well 

done while Access World-

wide President Adam Langston gave an uplifting invocation.     

With this being my first District Managerõs Luncheon I must 
say this was a great event and I look forward to it next year.     
Again, a special thank you to all Greater Atlanta PCC Plati-
num Level Sponsors, your support truly make a difference in 

helping the GAPCC meet our mission. 
Thank you for your business, and I look forward to seeing you 
soon.    

SAVE THE DATE!  

December 10  

Holiday Brunch  
Villa Christina  

Hyatt Atlanta Perimeter 

Details and registration 

will be mailed and emailed 

to you, and as always, post-

ed on the GAPCC Web 

site at:  

http://www.gapcc.net/  
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Omar Coleman  

OIC Atlanta  
PCC Postal Co-Chair 

lanta Community Food Bank, and 
new, unwrapped toys for the U.S. 

Marineõs Toys for Tots Foundation. 
 

Please be there, and consider bringing 
someone else from your company as 

a way to thank them for all their hard 

work this year. 
 

Thank you for your support of the 
GAPCCõs mission. 

 
 


